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Changes to Blue Plus MHCP prior authorization list 

Blue Plus is updating the prior authorization list for Minnesota Health Care Programs (MHCP) members.   
The current prior authorization list is located on the Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota website at 
providers.bluecrossmn.com.   

Effective April 1, 2012, the following changes will occur: 

Additions:   Seat Lift Mechanisms require prior authorization  

  Hospice Services require notification for all products under MHCP to assure proper claims   
                       payment                          

Deletion: Acupuncture will no longer require a prior authorization 

To help expedite requests, please fax prior authorization requests to (651) 662-4022 or 1-866-800-1665. 

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or toll free at 1-800-262-0820.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


